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BEFORE THE ARIZONA CORPORATION 

COMMISSIONERS 

BOB STUMP, CHAIRMAN 
GARY PIERCE 
BRENDA BURNS 
BOB BURNS 
SUSAN BITTER SMITH 

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF 
PAYSON WATER CO., INC. AN ARIZONA 
CORPORATION, FOR A DETERMINATION OF 
THE FAIR VALUE OF ITS UTILITY PLANT AND 
PROPERTY AND FOR INCREASES IN ITS 
WATER RATES AND CHARGES FOR UTILITY 
SERVICE BASED THEREON. 

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF 
PAYSON WATER CO., INC. FOR AUTHORITY 
TO ISSUE EVIDENCE OF INDEBTEDNESS IN 
AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $1,238,000 IN 
CONNECTION WITH INFRASTRUCTURE 
IMPROVEMENTS TO THE UTILITY SYSTEM; 
AND ENCUMBER REAL PROPERTY AND 
PLANT AS SECURITY FOR SUCH 
INDEBTEDNESS. 

STATUS UPDATE REGARDING 
APPLICABLE MEASURES TO 

ENSURE ADEQUATE AND 
REASONABLE WATER SUPPLIES 

FOR MESA DEL CABALLO 

On May 6, 2014, Staff of the Arizona Corporation Commission (“Staff’) received an e-mail 

from a represeqtative of Payson Water Company (“PWC” or “Company”) regarding a potentially 

urgent situation, As noted in the e-mail, the Company has been unable to recover its storage volume 

in its Mesa del Caballo (“MDC”) system due to recent heavy water consumption.’ As a result, it has 

been required to implement measures to ensure necessary water conservation. In the coming days 

and weeks, the Company may be required to obtain supplemental water supplies for its MDC system. 

The Company further asserts that its ability to recover the costs of securing supplemental 

water for MDC is presently limited to its Commission-approved Water Augmentation Tariff, which 

authorizes it to recover the costs of water hauling? In its pending rate case, however, the Company 

has requested a Purchased Water Adjustment Mechanism (“PWAM’) for the MDC system, which 

would allow it to recover the costs of purchased water obtained through the new pipeline approved in 

Phase I of this proceeding (Decision No. 74175). Supplementing the water supply by hauling water 

The e-mail is attauhed to this pleading as Exhibit A. 
A Water Augmentation Surcharge was approved by Commission Decision No. 71902 on September 28,2010. 
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s significantly more expensive than supplementing the water supply by transporting purchased water 

hrough the new pipeline. The PWAM is not yet available to the Company, as it awaits Commission 

tpproval in the Company’s pending rate case. 

Given these circumstances, Staff is concerned that the Company’s water supply may be 

insufficient. Staff is also concerned that customers may be subjected to the expensive costs of water 

hauling, even though a cheaper alternative appears to be available. Staff believes that the instant 

:ircumstances constitute a potential emergency for MDC’s customers, and Staff therefore 

recommends that the Commission consider the implementation of an interim PWAM for the MDC 

system until a decision is issued in the pending rate case. It is Staffs recommendation that the 

interim PWAM would ONLY apply to the Company’s MDC customers. 

Toward this end, Staff intends to place this matter on the agenda of the Commission’s May 

22, 2014 contingent open meeting. The Company has indicated that it will provide notice (as 

practicable under the circumstances) to all MDC customers and to all parties to the above-captioned 

docket on or before May 15,2014, Staff will prepare a staff report and proposed order 

May 22,2014 open meeting. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED this 12* day of May, 20 14. 

Bhan E. Smith, S6ff Adomey 
Robin R. Mitchell, Staff Attorney 
Legal Division 
Arizona Corporation Commission 
1200 West Washington Street 
Phoenix, Arizona 85007 
(602) 542-3402 

Original and thirteendl 3) copies of the 
foregoing filed this 9 day of May, 
2014 with: 

Docket Control 
Arizona Corporation Commission 
1200 West Washington Street 
Phoenix, Arizona 85007 
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:opy of the pqgoing emailed andor 
iailed this 9 day of May, 2014, to: 

ay Shapiro 
'ENNEMORE CRAIG, P.C. 
394 E. Camelback Road, Suite 600 
'hoenix, AZ 85016 
shapiro@,fclaw ,com 
ittorney; for Payson Water Co., Inc. 

Cathleen M. Reidhead 
4406 S. Cholla Canyon Dr. 
'hoenix, AZ 85044 
;athiereidhead@mail.com 

rhomas Bremer 
571 7 E. Turquoise Ave. 
Scottsdale, AZ 85253 
cbremer@,netzqro.net - 

3ill Sheppard 
5250 N. Central Ave. 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 
hep5 965 @,aol.com 

. Stephen Gehring 
tichard M. Burt 
i157 W. Deadeye Rd. 
'ayson, AZ 85541 
;tonemason985sP@,yahoo .corn 

3lynn Ross 
$05 S. Ponderos 
?ayson, Arizona 85541 
&r4@,aol.com 

3uzanne Nee 
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EXHIBIT A 
Connie Walczak 

To: 
Subject: 

John LeSueur 
MI: NOTICE - Mesa Del Caballo - STAGE 4 Conservation 

From: Jason Williamson Jmijilto:iw@iwwater.netl 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06,2014 2:29 PM 
To: Jason Williamson 
Subject: NOllCE - Mesa Del Caballo - STAGE 4 Conservation 

Payson Water Company Cusltomers in Mesa Del Caballo: 

Please note that due to heavy water consumption over the weekend, we have been unable to recover from the 
reduction of our storage volume, and are required to move back to Stage 4 conservation. 

Note that the new pipeline from the Town of Payson to Mesa Del Caballo is substantially complete and 
operational. However, because the Arizona Corporation Commission has not yet approved the new rates (which include 
the Purchased Water Surcharge for MDC customers), the company cannot afford to purchase water through the new 
line. A t  present, and until new rates take effect, the only ACC-approved method for the company to augment water into 
Mesa Del Caballo and recover the cost, remains hauling water into the system with trucks. So far, we have not yet had 
to haul, and will continue to do everything possible to avoid having to take such action. 

The ACC has been unable ta produce a recommended order in time to make the May 13 open meeting agenda, so at this 
time, it is unknown when the recommended order will come out, and when the open meeting for the commissioners to 
vote on new rates will be. We will continue to update you on the status of the rate case as information becomes 
available. 

* 

As a reminder I've provided' the stage 4 restrictions below: 
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